
Memorandum 

CITY OF DALLAS 

February 14, 2014 

Housing Committee Members: Carolyn R. Davis, Chair, Scott Griggs, 
Vice-Chair, Monica Alonzo, Rick Callahan, Dwaine Caraway, and Philip 
Kingston 

StBJECT Fair Housing Partnership Grant Award 

The Fair Housing Office applied for and has been awarded an additional 
$40,000 grant from the U. S. Department of Housing & Urban 
Development. The grant funds will be utilized to expand education and 
outreach to underserved and underrepresented populations within the City 
of Dallas, and to promote the goals of Affirmatively Furthering Fair 
Housing throughout the city. The grant award is scheduled to be 
approved by City Council on February 26, 2014. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 




